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In a continued effort to protect your information, Xcel Energy has moved to a new Cisco platform for secure email.  The new system is Cisco Registered Envelope Service (“CRES”).   It will look a little different than the previous platform and the download handling has changed. 

If you are a “first time” user in this system you will need to register and set up a new password. Open the attachment that will arrive with the encrypted email and follow the instructions to register. 

We apologize for any inconvenience.  


Kelli Schermerhorn
Manager Natural Gas Services

